Sent: 29 June 2018 17:01

To: Planning I
Subject: 3rd Party Planning Application - 2018/2217/P

London Borough of Camden Our DTS Ref: 53102
Camden Town Hall Your Ref: 2018/2217/P
Argyle Street

Euston Road

London

WCIH 8EQ

29 Junec 2018
Dear Sir/Madam

Re: GARAGES TO THE SOUTH OF, 27A WEST END LANE, LONDON, NW6 4QJ

Waste Comments

Thank you for consulting Thames Water for the discharge of matters relating to combined
(foul and surface water) network infrastructure. Thames Water confirms they are happy for
the Combined water network condition referenced to be discharged based on the information
submitted

Thank you for consulting Thames Water for the discharge of matters relating to piling.
Thames Water are unable to support the discharge of this condition for the reasons outlined
below.

Water Comments

Supplementary Comments
We support discharge of Conditions 11 and 17

Please submit a piling method statement and a piling layout plan clearly indicating the
locations of all piles to be installed on the development site. This plan should show the
positions of the piles in relation to Thames Water clean and waste water assets and local
topography such as roads (please include road names), existing buildings and/or any other
notable features.

More details on the asset protection impact study process can be found in the guidance
document "Working Near Our Assets" (available online at

Please bear in mind that Thames Water will hold the developer and any relevant



contractor/sub-contractor liable for any losses incurred or damage caused to Thames Water
assets arising from construction works or subsequent use of the facility.

Please use the following reference in all future correspondence: DTS 53102

Yours faithfully
Development Planning Department




